                    Grade Five News
October 2011


In Language Arts we have been busy getting into the routine of Daily 5.  The students have opportunity to read, read to someone, work on writing and word work.  We have talked about reading strategies such as checking for understanding and backing up to reread.  In Writer’s Workshop students are writing about personal experiences. We have talked about coming up with topics and ideas as well as the importance of adding details.  We have also learned the capitalization rules. 

In math we have been studying place value up to the millions.  For example, students must be able to read, write, and understand expanded form.  We have discussed compatible numbers too.  In mental math we began with our addition and subtraction facts.  We are now working with multiplication facts.  We will be having our test soon on all the material we have covered so far.  I encourage the students to come see me if they are having difficulties.  I am always willing to work with students during the lunch hour if necessary.

[bookmark: _GoBack]In Science we are working on and learning about matter and the states of matter – solids, liquids, and gases. 

Important Dates:

Oct 7th – No school
Oct. 10th – Thanksgiving
Oct. 21st – No school

Should you have any questions, comments or concerns at anytime throughout the year, please contact me at the school at 738-6503 or by email denise.kelly@nbed.nb.ca.

Warm Regards,

Denise Kelly
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